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2nd December 2011 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,   
  
M&M Productions Pantomime – Pinocchio 
 
The M&M people are with us again next Tuesday, 6th December for our Annual Christmas 
Pantomime show. The cost for this (subsidised from school funds, as always) will be £3.50 per 
pupil (£10 for families of 3 or more). My apologies for being a bit late asking for this - time has 
caught up with me big time this year! Please send this money to school by Friday, 9th December. 
 
 
Christmas Fair 
Remember that our Christmas Fair is on Friday next, 9th December, starting at 9.30am. We’ll gladly 
take and sell on any old toys, unwanted gifts, etc – please send them in. Home baking donations 
and offers of help on the day will also be gratefully received. Prepare to be bombarded with 
information/requests from the pupil organisers next week!   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
A. Macgregor 
Head Teacher 

St Clement’s R.C. Primary School 
Balgarthno Place 
Dundee 
DD2 4QG  
 
Tel: 01382 436692 
E-mail: st-clements@dundeecity.gov.uk 
Website : http://st-clements.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk 
Blog: http://tinyurl.com/666afbz 
Twitter : @stclementsps 
 

Director of Education  
           M. Wood 

 

       Head Teacher  
       A. Macgregor 
 

 

 


